
ICC Board Meeting Minutes
January 19, 2013

Meeting was called to order at 6:08 pm

Board members present:    Nancy Franklin, Ruth Harris, Sarah Mosqueda, Kathy 
Pavlich, Kris Schlatter, Kathy Young, and Susan Williams.

Officers -  
•       Kathy P. made a motion that Kathy Y. continue as chapter chair.   Ruth 

seconded, all approved.  
•       All other officers will continue in their 2012 positions.

Minutes for Board meeting of December 5, 2012 were approved.

Treasurer’s Report-
•       Nancy reported a net income of $492.18 for 2012.

 
Horse Shows-

•       The show premium and entry form will be updated and revamped. 
•       Nancy will see if Kate Shuster is available to judge the March 2 schooling 

show, to be held at Shadow Ridge.

Other Business-
•       The chapter will contribute $150.00 to the Amateur Clinic representative 

from ICC.
•       Susan suggested that donors get free business card space in Take Contact.

Meeting was adjourned at 6:26pm. Next meeting will be February 6th, at Nancy’s 
house.


